
 

 

Notice of Public Scoping: Division of Insurance Seeks Input on Regulations 
that Need to be Changed or Repealed  

 
 
The Alaska Division of Insurance (division) is holding a public hearing to seek input about what 
changes are needed in 3 AAC, the regulations of the Division of Insurance, and what regulations 
can be repealed altogether. 
 
The division is in the information gathering stage and seeks comments and recommendations 
from members of the public for proposed changes before a decision is made on what changes to 
make to 3 AAC. The division is not proposing any changes to the regulations for the hearing. 
There are no draft regulations to review. Please note that this is for all of 3AAC, and not 
specifically focused on the 80th Percentile Regulation. The division has held multiple hearings on 
that particular regulation, and will not be discussing it during this hearing. 
 
The division invites you to attend the public hearing to be held on November 6, 2019 from 1:00 
p.m. to 3:00 p.m. to share your oral or written comments on proposed changes to the regulations 
of the Division of Insurance. The hearing will be held in Conference Room 1560, at the Atwood 
Building, 550 West Seventh Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska and in Conference Room C on the 
ninth floor of the State Office Building, located at 333 Willoughby Ave., Juneau, Alaska. 
 
The hearings may be extended to accommodate those present before 3:00 p.m. who did not have 
an opportunity to comment. If you are unable to attend a hearing in person and would like to 
participate by teleconference, please call 1 (800) 315-6338 and enter access code 42070 followed 
by the # (pound sign). 
 
To submit a comment or proposal through the mail, via email, or the Alaska Online Public 
Notice System, parties submitting suggestions for rule changes should send a clear and concise 
statement with the following information: 
 

• The citation for the specific rule on which you are commenting. 
• Why the rule should be reviewed, revised, or repealed. 
• The issue the rule causes and why changing it should be a priority for the division. 
• A brief description of your idea for improving the rule. 

 
You are also invited to submit written comments to the Alaska Division of insurance, Attention 
Jackson Willard; P.O. Box l 10805, Juneau, AK 99811-0805 or by e-mail to 
jackson.willard@alaska.gov; or by fax to (907) 465-3422. All comments must be received no 
later than 5:00 p.m., November 6, 2019. 
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If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation in order to participate in 
this process, please contact Sian Ng-Ashcraft at sian.ng-ashcraft@alaska.gov or (907) 269-7892 
not later than November 1, 2019, to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 

Dated September 10, 2019 

_____________________________ 
Lori Wing-Heier 
Director 


